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15/07/2021 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  
During term 3, LIS will be conducting swimming lessons as part of our PE program for students in grades 3 - 
10. Students in Prep-year 2 will be doing an intensive program in Weeks 8 and 9 of the term. Further 
information about that program will be sent out to Prep-year 2 parents in the coming weeks. 
 
Lessons will be held at the pool each week with the students’ regular PE teacher. These lessons will begin in 
week 2 (next week).  In preparation for these lessons, it is requested that students bring the following on their 
scheduled day: 

• Swimming togs 
• Towel 
• Thongs (to wear to and from the pool) 
• Goggles (optional) 

  
There is no need for students to wear their swimming gear to school. Students will be given ample time to get 
changed before and after each lesson. Please ensure they have a separate bag for their swimming equipment.  
Swimming lessons are scheduled for the following days: 
  

Monday:            Grade 9/10 
Tuesday:            Grade 3/4   &  Grade 7/8 
Wednesday:      Grade 5/6 

  
These lessons are an important part of the PE curriculum and all students are expected to participate despite 
their level of swimming experience. If you have any concerns about your child taking part or any other 
questions, please contact Mr McKeiver ( Simon.McKeiver@newcrest.com.au ) 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Simon McKeiver 
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